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July 30, 2020 

 

Dear Residents of Edgewood; 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 Thank you for your letters concerning police policy in Edgewood. Recently, Chief Payne gave a 

presentation to council and citizens that touched on many of the points raised in your letter.     

Please review the minutes of that meeting (June 15th). There is an audio recording of the meeting hosted 

on our website which includes questions from the public and answers from the Chief and Council. If the 

issues which concern you were not covered in that meeting, please contact council with your particular 

concerns and we will discuss them with you at greater length.  

 

Thank you, 

Edgewood Borough Council 


